
The lawyers of Banner & Witcoff are pleased to announce that on Friday, April 11, 2008, we
will host our seventh Corporate Intellectual Property Law Seminar in Chicago for our
corporate clients and friends.

Earn CLE credit and join us for a great day of education in a personal, welcoming setting.

Please click here for more information.
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